
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 
PreK News 

 

March 1 – 5; Week #26 
 
Theme:  Dr. Seuss 
Introductions: Uu & Vv 
Bits:   Musical Instruments 
Manners:  Review 
Vocabulary:  Urgent & Vacate 
 
Language: This week in Language, we will talk about Dr. Seuss.  The children will do different 
activities like opposite words and rhyming.  Also, we will have fun reading Dr. Seuss books.  Letters 
Uu and Vv will be introduced this week as well. 
 
Craft & Writing: This week in Craft & Writing, we will be celebrating Dr. Seuss. We will continue 
with our name tracing paper.  The children will also practice writing their name.  The children will 
create the cat in the hat using a paper plate.  The children will engage in cutting practice with a 
green eggs and ham craft, no food is used in this activity.  We will end the week with one fish, two 
fish bowl craft and a fox in socks brown bag craft. 
 
Concept: This week in Concept, we will celebrate Dr. Seuss’s birthday, there will be some fun theme 
activities.  We will learn some positional words with Thing 1 and Thing 2 and play a cat int the hat 
number recognition game.  We will have fun doing some measuring with our feet.  We will continue 
counting by twos, learning to tell time, and learning to use the golden beads. 
 
Motor:  This week in Motor, we will be playing and doing activities to help strengthen our large 
motor skills as well as free play throughout the week. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
March 2  Dr. Seuss’ Birthday 
March 14  Daylight Savings Time Begins – Set your clocks ahead 
March 15-19  Spring Break – Daycare Only – No VPK & Preschool 
March 17   St. Patrick’s Day 
March 20  1st day of Spring 
 
REMINDER:  As an effort to keep our room as germ free as possible, PLEASE be sure to wash your 
child’s hands when coming into school.  Please remember to send your child to school in closed toe 
shoes to help prevent accidents on the playground.  Thank you! 
 
PLEASE BE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING YOUR CHILD’S FILE DAILY!! 
 
Have a great week!  
 
Mrs. Michele, Mrs. Schronda, Ms. Mili, & Mrs. Karen 
 
You can find the newsletter on our website: 
bobbienoonans.com 


